

PRESBYTERIAN CHURC

31 MARCH 2019

Lententide Dinner and Devotions

Join us on at 6 PM on Wednesdayevenings through April 10th for our Lententide Fellowship. We are studying Psalm 22 as we focus on seeing the cross of Christ through the lens of the Old Testament. Evenings include a catered dinner, devotions, and adult choir rehearsal. The price for the meal is \$5/person with a max \$20/family. RSVP by signing up in the foyer or contacting Teresa if you have not already done so.

Ladies Fellowship

Do you need a time of fellowship and refreshment? Are you hoping to learn more about how to connect with the women of Parish? Our Ladies' Discipleship Groups would like to invite you to join us for a fellowship gathering. Please contact Ginny Morrison (ginnymorrison@hotmail.com) for more information and to find the group that best suits your schedule. There will be various options and dates to meet a variety of needs. We hope you will join us!

Good Friday Service

Our Good Friday service will be at 6:30 PM on Friday, April 19th. This will be a beautiful service of choral music, prayer, and the Word. Plan to join us in this opportunity to prepare our hearts for the Easter Season.

Women's Bible Study Committee Formation

Looking for a place to plug in? The Women's Bible Study Committee is forming to set our ladies' Bible studies in motion for the Summer and Fall 2019 and Winter/Spring 2020 studies. This group will create a plan for studies, oversee the morning and evening studies (some set up and cleanup), snacks, possible children's program/children's teachers (aside from regular nursery care), secure study locations, and provide for ongoing training in Scripture under the oversight of our session. It is open to those who love the Word of God, have a calling to see the women of Parish grow in understanding of how to study and apply and will regularly attend Bible Scripture, Karen study. Contact Grant (karen@parishpres.org) to participate.

There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen.
E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org
Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call:
office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029
4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Bible Reading Cards

Pick up your April reading card in the lobby on the table with the tithe box, or you may print your own from our website.

Help for the Sexual Revolution

Do you have a friend or family member identifying as LGBTQ? On Wednesday, May 1st and Saturday, May 4th, our presbytery will be presenting three separate seminars on Gospel sexuality. These seminars are rooted in Scripture and taught by the experienced staff of Harvest USA. For more information or to register, please contact Harvest (brooke@harvestusa.org).

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional announcements, missionary updates, and community happenings.

Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM Youth Bible Study: 6:30 PM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM Men's Bible Study Downtown: 6:30 AM

Wednesday—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM Lententide Fellowship: 6 PM Choir Rehearsal: 7 PM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Robin Wilkes, Kimberly Yates, and Elizabeth Parolini

Sunday School—June Kern, Blair Blair, and Clara Soundara

Second Service—Carin Meerdink, Ava Meerdink, and Rosalia Mastroberti

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

3/31—Lynn and Storm Trosdal

4/7—Sherri Clark and Jamie Parolini

Second Service—

3/31—Helen and Jim Soyster

4/7—Karen Grant

Linens

March—Clara Soundara April—Blair Crist

Send questions or new announcements to: announcements@parishpres.org

Bible Reading Cards

Pick up your April reading card in the lobby on the table with the tithe box, or you may print your own from our website.

Help for the Sexual Revolution

Do you have a friend or family member identifying as LGBTQ? On Wednesday, May 1st and Saturday, May 4th, our presbytery will be presenting three separate seminars on Gospel sexuality. These seminars are rooted in Scripture and taught by the experienced staff of Harvest USA. For more information or to register, please contact Harvest (brooke@harvestusa.org).

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional announcements, missionary updates, and community happenings.



Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM Youth Bible Study: 6:30 PM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM Men's Bible Study Downtown: 6:30 AM

Wednesday—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM Lententide Fellowship: 6 PM Choir Rehearsal: 7 PM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Robin Wilkes, Kimberly Yates, and Elizabeth Parolini

Sunday School—June Kern, Blair Blair, and Clara Soundara

Second Service—Carin Meerdink, Ava Meerdink, and Rosalia Mastroberti

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

3/31—I wnn and Storm Trosdal
Send questions or new announcements to:
announcements@parishpres.org

Bible Reading Cards

Pick up your April reading card in the lobby on the table with the tithe box, or you may print your own from our website.

Help for the Sexual Revolution

Do you have a friend or family member identifying as LGBTQ? On Wednesday, May 1st and Saturday, May 4th, our presbytery will be presenting three separate seminars on Gospel sexuality. These seminars are rooted in Scripture and taught by the experienced staff of Harvest USA. For more information or to register, please contact Harvest (brooke@harvestusa.org).

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional announcements, missionary updates, and community happenings.



Calendar

Today—

Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM Sunday School: 10 AM Youth Bible Study: 6:30 PM

Tuesday—

Men's Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM Men's Bible Study Downtown: 6:30 AM

Wednesday—

Men's Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM Lententide Fellowship: 6 PM Choir Rehearsal: 7 PM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Robin Wilkes, Kimberly Yates, and Elizabeth Parolini

Sunday School—June Kern, Blair Blair, and Clara Soundara

Second Service—Carin Meerdink, Ava Meerdink, and Rosalia Mastroberti

Emmaus Volunteers

First Service—

3/31—Lynn and Storm Trosdal

Send questions or new announcements to: announcements@parishpres.org